
From: Bruce Miles [mailto:bruce.miles@fjc.net.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 10 April 2019 2:33 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J; Stephen Bull 

Cc: AMOD; Anna-Maria Wade; Madeleine Tiedeman; jennaf@lasa.asn.au; Rachel Liebhaber; Natalie 
Dabarera; shue.yin.lo@afei.org.au 

Subject: RE: Aged Care Award 2010 - substantive claims 

 
The Associate 

The President  

 

The Aged Care Workforce report, dated March 2017 is at 

https://agedcare.health.gov.au/sites/g/files/net1426/f/documents/03_2017/nacwcs_fina

l_report_290317.pdf 

At 25mb, it appears to be too large to attach to an email. 

 

The aspects I had referred the Commission to are 3.2.7 Education, the last 2 paragraphs 

on page numbered 21 and 3.3.1  Employment Arrangements and Hours Worked and 

table 3.16 at pages 24 and 25. 

 

As directed by the Commission I will provide a summary document identifying the 

relevant aspects of the report by 1 pm on Friday 12 April. 

 

Regards  

  

Bruce Miles  

Barrister  

  

Frederick Jordan Chambers  

DX 450 Sydney  

53 Martin Place  

SYDNEY NSW 2000  

  

TEL: 02 9229 7396 

E-mail: bruce.miles@fjc.net.au  
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